
BOSTON AREA CHAPTER

2007 Officers:

President:  John VanOpdorp
Vice President:  Robert Hunt
Secretary:  Ken Volk
Treasurer:  Dorothy Bromage
Board Representative:  Robert Hunt
Reporter:  Don Brown

Since the last report,  the Boston Chapter met at the following locations:

February 10, 2006            Home of Joe and Pat Lavacchia in Woburn, MA
                                         Auction held for items in the Libman estate

May 7, 2006                      Business of Ed O’Brien in Lincoln, NH

September 10,  2006        Auction house of Bill Johnson in Wells, ME

November 5, 2006            Home of Phil and Phyllis Konop in Harvard, MA
                                         Accompaniment roll concert

January 12, 2007             Waltham, MA joint meeting with East Coast
                                         Chapter MBSI

May 6, 2007                      Home of Dick and Eileen DeVito in Weston, MA

 
In addition to taking care of official business, each meeting features a Mini-
Mart, a Show-and-Tell Session, a talk by the host about the home and 
collections, and time devoted to questions and answers.

The chapter has $2364.59 in the bank, with 52 households as members 
for 2007.  All six New England states are represented.  

Members are pursuing an ongoing project to provide a player piano to the 
Charles River Museum of Industry in Waltham, Massachusetts.  

              


